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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
May 21, 2024 
 
Pikeville, Tennessee – On 05/16/2024, the Pikeville Police Department responded to The Butter 
Dish restaurant, located at 3651 Main Street, in reference to a burglary.  Contact was made 
with the victim who stated that the walk-in cooler, located at the rear of the property, had 
been broken into.  Once inside an unknown person(s) had removed various food items valued 
at approximately $1,000.00 dollars.  Also taken from the establishment, was an electric 
pressure washer.  
 
Investigators are currently following up on leads and physical evidence left behind by the 
individual(s). We are also attempting to track down person(s) of interest identified with this 
incident.  
 
Anyone with information is asked to contact the Pikeville Police Department at 423-447-2585. 
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